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OUTCOME:  5 - Primary Health Care 

 

Topic: headspace 

 

Type of Question: Hansard Page 047, 25 February 2015 

 

Senator: McLucas, Jan 

 

Question:  

 

Mr Booth: I think all services were due to commence in January this year—July 2015. They 

were all due—they are behind. I think ACT, Darwin and Hobart are behind.                 

Senator McLUCAS: And Adelaide.   

Mr Booth: Adelaide is being developed at the moment. I would need to double-check 

whether it is going to hit that July. 

 

 

Answer: 

 

Please refer to the response provided to Question on Notice SQ15-000180. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


